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Voting by mail is convenient, equitable, and logistically better for everyone. Having 

lived in places with only day-of, in-person voting, the disruption it causes to your day, 

the difficulty it presents for busy people (parents, caregivers, folks working multiple or 

tenuous jobs) is unnecessary. This is a solved problem. Keep vote-by-mail. Oregon is 

the example other states should emulate.  


